
Understanding and responding to self-
harm in primary school children

Self-Harm and Suicide Prevention

Children's
mental health

week

Feb
8th

February 8th - in person 
February 10th - online (with a presentation from
Papyrus)

We are offering this workshop on two separate dates 
 to support teaching staff and other professionals
directly supporting children, to understand and work
with people who are at risk of self-harm and suicide

 Please click one of the dates on the left for more
details 

This training for primary school education professionals will
help you to develop an understanding of self-harm
presentations in primary school aged children, and the
functions behind them, as well as explore staff anxieties and
good pracice in risk assessments and safety planning.  

This is an online event. Please click the date on the right for
more details 

Feb
8th

Feb
10th

Throughout Children's Mental Health Week, professionals across Newham are
providing free training to school staff. We will also be sending out resources

and information throughout the week - keep an eye out for more details!
.

 For more details about these events and others,
please click here to visit our event's page or

scan the QR code

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/childrens-mental-health-week-self-harm-and-suicide-prevention-tickets-522498415827?aff=odcleoeventsincollection&keep_tld=1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/understanding-and-responding-to-self-harm-in-primary-school-children-tickets-489324160737?aff=odcleoeventsincollection&keep_tld=1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/childrens-mental-health-week-self-harm-and-suicide-prevention-tickets-516517005267?aff=odcleoeventsincollection&keep_tld=1
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/newham-school-staff-629319?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb

